
 

                             

   

 

Gooderstone Church of England Primary Academy 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Godbold 

The Street, Gooderstone, Kings Lynn, Norfolk, PE33 9BP      
Tel: 01366 328280    Email: office@gooderstone.dneat.org    Web: www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk 

                                                   

Changes to Nursery Fees. 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As many of you know we have been running more of a flexi system to funding and hours over the 

last two years for our Nursery children. Allowing them to come in and be dropped off at the same 

time as siblings to make life easier. For those staying all day this extra time equates to 35 minutes 

that we do not charge for, we did this to take some of the pressure off our families. Unfortunately, 

with the rising cost of living and the immense pressure on all schools financially we have taken the 

difficult decision to charge for this. We still intend to keep these cost as low as possible and will 

follow the model of our Federated School to ensure we are giving equality of opportunity to all.   At 

Mundford we already do this and parents pay £2 for the lunch period as a subsidy for the extra 

hours, we will be applying the same system for the children who attend Goslings for the whole day.  

These charges will come into effect at the beginning of next term the office will be in touch with how 

to pay these fees in the near future.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Godbold  
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